CONTINENPT%IE ()hgoL COMPANY

Hobbs , New Mexico
September 9, 1969

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention of Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.,
Secretary-Director

Re: Application for NSP Unit
Jack Federal 19 No. 4 - 19-245-37E,
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Forwarded herewith in triplicate is an application for an
80-acre non-standard unit for our Jack Federal 19 Well No. k., We were
informed by the Hobbs District of fice that well No. 2 located in the
SE/4 NW/h Section 19 has been reclassified as a Jalmat gas well effec-
tive July 1, 1969. Rather than establish a separate gas proration unit
for that well, we propose to leave that well shut-in and allocate its
Lo-acre tract to No. 4 which is already connected to El Paso Natural
Gas Company's gathering system.

It is respectfully requested that this non-standard unit be
approved and that its effective date coincide with the reclassification
of well No. 2 which is July 1, 1969. Your further handling and approval
of this application will be sincerely appreciated.

Yours very truly,
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Attach

Certified Copies to: Amerada Hess Corporation
Cities Service 0il Company
El Paso Natural Gas Company
Texas-Pacific 0il Company

Attach



